
PRESIDENT ’S  MESSAGE  

What a time we have had since 

April 27, 2011.  That day was 
my oldest daughter’s 19th birth-

day and the storms blew 
through similar to a 19 year old 

girl’s fiery personality.  I hope 
at this time you and families are 

all safe and recovering from all 

the devastation.  We were lucky 
in that we only lost power for 

about six days.  There is a defi-
nite need for qualified interpret-

ers to assist our Deaf citizens 
during this recovery process.  I 

hope that many of you have 

contacted your local American 
Red Cross agency and are get-

ting registered to provide inter-
preting assistance as needed.  

With such devastation our 
citizens need the best 

quality of interpreting 
services available.  If you 

are not Licensed you can 

still volunteer to assist in 
many ways but please 

remember our Code of 
Ethics and only accept 

interpreting assignments 
that you are qualified to 

do. 

I would like to thank those of 
you who assisted during the 

Legislative debates about the 

funds being transferred out of 
the Dual Party Relay Board.  

This motion has passed out of 
the House of Representatives 

and Senate.  It’s now on its way 
to the Governor’s desk for final 

approval.  It’s truly a shame 

that numerous requests, related 
to the Deaf community, have 

been denied over the years but 
so much of it is now on its way 

to the Education Trust Fund to 
be used against its intended 

purpose.  The AAD and AL-

RID haven’t given up hope and 

plan to request meetings with 
vested parties to stop this from 

happening again. 

The AAD Conference is com-
ing up soon!  The reduced regis-

tration rate is being continued 
so make plans to attend.  You 

can find more information at 

www.aldeaf.org .  It is impera-
tive to our professional growth 

to be active members of the 
AAD so do your part and regis-

ter today! 

I hope to see many of you at 
the RID national conference in 

July.  It’s not often that we 
have it so close to home.  It’s a 

wonderful opportunity and 
experiences so if you haven’t 

been before try to make it this 

year. 

If there is anything we can do 

for you during these trying 

times please contact me person-
ally and let me know how we 

can help. 

 

Sincerely, 

Melvin 

President Melvin Walker 

March/April 2011 
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A PLACE  CALLED  “HOME” 
BY :  APRIL  HEADLEY ,  TROY  ITP STUDENT  

As Helen Keller once 

said, “The best and most 

beautiful things in the 

world cannot be seen or 

even touched- they must 

be felt with the heart.” 

The life of a typical col-

lege student involves the 

everyday griping of dull 

teachers and past due pa-

pers. As you drive 

through a typical college 

campus the looks of de-

spair on the faces sur-

rounding you is almost 

exhausting. However, a 

simple turn off University 

Avenue can lead one to a 

place some call home. 

Hawkins Hall is the new-

est building on Troy Uni-

versity’s campus. Al-

though it is a shelter for 

many areas of study, it is 

home to Troy University’s 

Interpreter Training Pro-

gram. A home is a place 

of refuge from the frustra-

tions and dilemmas the 

“outside” has to offer. A 

home is also where you 

are surrounded with en-

couragement, acceptance, 

and motivation from peo-

ple that some would even 

call family. The atmos-

phere that Troy Univer-

sity’s ITP brings to its 

campus is unsurpassable. 

It is evident that the ITP 

students are involved in a 

program they believe in 

and are willing to sacri-

fice whatever it takes to 

ensure its success. Al-

though the student drive 

is a critical component of 

any program’s success, 

faculty is equally signifi-

cant. 

The motivation and en-

couragement that pours 

out from Troy Univer-

sity’s ITP faculty is an-

other element that truly 

makes the program stand 

out. Students are offered 

chances of a lifetime to 

attend conferences, work-

shops, and immersions 

that other programs can 

simply dream about. Stu-

dents are also offered 

multiple evaluation op-

portunities to expand 

their knowledge and de-

velopment. None of these 

amazing opportunities 

would be possible without 

the hard work and dedica-

tion of the ITP faculty at 

Troy University. So many 

different components 

work together to make 

Troy University’s ITP the 

future home of thousands 

of students yet to come.   

When looking for an ITP 

to attend one may ask 

themselves: why Troy? 

The answer is simple. If 

the program desired is 

one that involves knowl-

edge, support, and devel-

opment that reaches far 

beyond what is seen or 

touched, then Troy Uni-

versity’s Interpreter Train-

ing Program is the place 

to be. Why Troy? Because 

Troy is home, and home 

is where the heart is.   

“The best and most 

beautiful things in 

the world cannot be 

seen or even touched, 

they must be felt with 

the heart.” 

~Helen Keller~ 

A Place Called “Home” 

Betti Bonni from Illinois 

 
 
 

 

 

Dr. Keith Cagle from North Carolina 
 

To register online: https://spreadsheets.google.com/viewform?formkey=dDd1SkF5RlJGVi1VeU1lQlFyZm1pYkE6MQ 

To register in mail: http://troy.troy.edu/education/aslitpclub.html and then click the AIM link. 

May 25th begins at 9:00 AM—May 28th ends at 5:30 PM 

 

Night Performances  

on May 26th & 27th 
AIM TO  

START A  

REVOLUTION 

CHANGE STARTS  

WITH US 
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SERID 2011 

October 15 - 19 

Montgomery, 

Alabama 

Renaissance 

Montgomery  

Hotel & Spa 

Convention  

Center  
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June 10 
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We’re on the web! 

www.alrid.org 

Videophone: 205-210-4067 
Fax: 205-554-1369 
E-mail: amelia.england@rehab.alabama.gov 

Editor, The ALRID News 
% Amelia J. England, ADRS 
1305 James I. Harrison Jr. Pkwy East 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35405 

The ALRID News                            
ADVERTISING! 

ALRID does not necessarily endorse or support any products or 

businesses whose advertisements appear in the ALRID Newslet-

ter. The ALRID Board makes the final decision on which ads to 

publish.                      

ADVERTISING RATES:                                                

 Full-page ad:  $20.00               

 Half-page ad:  $10.00              

 Quarter page ad:  $5.00                 

 Business card ad:  $2.50 

 

Email print-ready ad to:                                                                 

Amelia.England@rehab.alabama.gov 

Send appropriate fee to:                                                                                  

 Sue Graham, Vice-President                                                          

 The ALRID NEWS                                                                               

 3867 Coaling Road                                                 

 Sylacauga, AL  35151                                                                 

 Home: 256.369.1057                                                          

 Cell: 276.708.5885                                                           

 Email: msueg13@charter.net   
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Editor: Amelia J. England    
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Email:  Amelia.England@rehab.alabama.gov 
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Issue 2: SEP/OCT Submissions Deadline: SEP 15 

Issue 3: NOV/DEC Submissions Deadline: NOV 15 

Issue 4: JAN/FEB Submissions Deadline: JAN 15 

Issue 5: MAR/APR Submissions Deadline: MAR 15 

Issue 6: MAY/JUN Submissions Deadline: MAY 15 


